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Parents/Guardians, 
     Thank you to everyone who 
came to our Jesse Tree family day! 
These ornaments will be on display 
in our Church soon, so please let 
them show you their work after 
Mass sometime in the next few 
weeks! 
    Advent starts December 1! 
There are many family Advent 
Activities online and on formed! 
Remember to talk to your children 
about the Advent season and why 
it is so important!  
     St. Joseph’s PSR Christmas 
Program is December 15! Please 
read the section to the right about 
it, and please invite family 
members and friends to join in on 
the fun! 
     December 15th will be the last 
PSR class of the year! We will not 
have PSR on December 22 or or 
December 29! Have a very happy 
Advent Season, Christmas, and 
New Year! 
    December 15 is my last day at St. 
Joseph. Please be on the lookout 
for an announcement from Fr. 
Scott about a replacement!  
  

Emily Wellman, CRE             
ewellman.bej@gmail.com 

             217-257-3536 
 

Third Graders 
Third grade is a BIG sacrament year! Confirmation and 
First Holy Communion!! Don’t forget to be working on 
your service projects with your sponsor – they are due 
at our April 8th meeting! Christmas time is a great time 
for service, so be on the look-out for opportunities!  
 
If you have not already turned in your Confirmation 
Questionare, please be working on it! Your saint 
MUST be picked out by February.  

 

First Communion/Confirmation at the Cathedral in 
Springfield on May 31st.  
Solemn Holy Communion (Celebration at St. Brigid) 
June 1 at 9:00AM Mass. 
 

 

     ST. JOSEPH’S PSR  

CHRISTMAS Program! 
 

Please join us on Sunday, December 15th 
after 9AM Mass for our St. Joseph PSR 
Christmas Program. To honor Jesus’ 
birthday, please bring an unwrapped baby 
gift (diapers, wipes, etc.) or a monetary 
donation that will be donated to families 
in need in honor of our Blessed Savior!  
After the program, we will will enjoy a 
meal together donated by the Altar 
Society!  
 

EVERYONE IS WELCOME!!! 
 

 

NO PSR on December 22 or 29th! 
MERRY CHRISTMAS & HAPPY NEW YEAR! 
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